A weekend is worth a thousand words, unless

it leaves you speechless. Cub Scouts lets you
adventure together, spend time as a family, and see
your kid hold the biggest bass they’ve ever caught —
even if it’s the only bass they’ve ever caught.

Cub Scouts is open to boys and girls in Kindergarten thru
Fifth Grades and we are looking to start a Pack for
students at a school in the District.

If you and your child are interested in being a part of this
exciting, year-long activity, let the School Office know or
contact:
Garry.Polodna@Scouting.org or call 312-421-8800, ext. 236.

This activity is not sponsored by Flossmoor School District 161 or any of its schools or
groups officially associated with the District.



